
 

 

03/17/2020 

Dear Homeowners 

 

As the Association of Poinciana Villages is closely monitoring and 
following the guidelines set forth by the Center of Disease Control, it is 
the consensus of the majority of the Board of Directors to postpone the 
upcoming Board of Directors meeting scheduled for April 14, 2020.  

We will keep you advised as the rescheduling of this meeting. 


